
 

 

 

 

Circular no: SMSSS/01 / January 2024           Dated: January 7, 2024 

 
Dear Parents  
 
This is to inform that in view of the prevailing weather conditions in the city and in 
compliance with the directives from the Directorate of Education (vide circular no. 
PS/DE/2024/14 dated 7/01/2024) physical classes for students from Pre-School to V 
will remain suspended. These classes will be conducted online via Google Meet until 
Friday, January 12, 2024.  
 
The school will remain open for classes VI onwards and will continue in physical form 
from Monday, January 8, 2024. 
 
Important: 

 

 The school will start at 8:15 a.m. sharp (both online & offline) until Friday, 
January 12, 2024. 

 Parents are requested to check and ensure that their ward(s)(PS-V) are able to 
login to their G-Suite mail/ account. In case they are not, please inform the 
class teacher at the earliest. 

 The regular time table will be followed. 

 Students (PS-V) must attend the online classes in school uniform. 
 
We appreciate your support and cooperation during this time. 
 
Thanks & Regards  
Simmi Bhatia 
Principal 
 
 


